
      READING GROUPS 

 

 

 Each semester, various groups of 

professors and students meet for 

voluntary reading groups of several 

foreign languages (Greek, Latin, 

Arabic, German, French).  These 

groups are ad hoc and 

informal.  Professors who facilitate 

these groups usually send out 

emails at the beginning of the 

semester announcing them and 

asking for possible times.  You may 

also approach professors who have 

certain other language skills to ask 

if they would lead a group in that 

language.  Or if you yourself have a 

competency in a language that 

others can benefit from, please 

consider leading one yourself! 
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